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Officer of the Year 
 

On Wednesday, February 21, 2018, at 7:00 a.m., the Success North Dallas will be 

sponsoring the 2017 Officer of the Year with a ceremonial breakfast.  Sergeant 

Robert Proctor is this year’s recipient.  The ceremony will take place at the Club of 

Prestonwood at 15909 Preston Road, Dallas, Texas.  The media is invited to attend.  

 

For more information regarding this ceremony, please contact the Media Relations 

Unit at (214) 671-4065.    
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